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Dear Edwin,
 
With regard to the A57 Link Road Scheme, there are some outstanding issues relating to Flood

Risk, which we believe will not be resolved by the 16th February Deadline.  We note there is time

set aside for further hearings 5th – 7th April.  Can we therefore, request the ExA list a hearing to
address the flood risk, as this will be an opportunity to get further clarity on where the
Applicants are up to.
If it appears everything has been addressed then the hearing probably will not be needed.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind Regards
 
Sylvia Whittingham
Sustainable Places Advisor
 
M: 07876845937
T: 020 30251059
E: sylvia.whittingham@environment-agency.gov.uk
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Dear Edwin,
 
With regard to my email earlier.  I would also like to know if the same request could be asked for
Contaminated Land.
 
The reports are in the process of being reviewed, but a completed response will not be available

for the 16th February Deadline 4.
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Many thanks
 
Kind Regards
 
Sylvia Whittingham
Sustainable Places Advisor
 
M: 07876845937
T: 020 30251059
E: sylvia.whittingham@environment-agency.gov.uk
 
 

 
 
 
 
 




